

Department of City Development

Housing Authority Redevelopment Authority City Plan Commission Historic Preservation Commission Julie A. Penman Commissioner Michal A. Dawson Deputy Commissioner

July 9, 2001

Mr. Ronald Leonhardt City Clerk Room 205 - City Hall City of Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

We have been requested by Milwaukee Public Schools (Ord. File No. 010326) to assist in the scheduling of a Class II public hearing for the July 31, 2001 Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee Meeting. This request has been made to reduce the review time by 3 weeks and to allow the school to initiate contract closings in a timelier manner.

Copies of this message are also being sent to Aldermen Henningsen and Bohl who should also advise your office of their support or opposition to prepublishing the public hearing.

Sincerely,

Julie A. Penman Executive Secretary

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee

CC:

Ald. Henningsen

Ald. Bohl

A. Zielinski

B. Harvey

D. Fowler

J. Laskowski

file